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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 2025. Out of 751 testimonies the first day, twice as many 

oppose as those that support.  

 

This bill will cost Oregonians over $1 billion per year. This bill cuts a blank check to 

bureaucrats on the backs of Oregonians. Oregon already has more transportation 

dollars to spend for transportation than most other states. 

 

Many DMV fees doubled last year.  We ask politicians to stop wasting our 

transportation dollars. 

We ask for LC 4934 be brought for public hearing, which is a no tax increase 

transportation package. 

 

 


